
 

    
 

HEADMASTER ROBERT MASTERS B.SC. 

Brook Street, Tonbridge, Kent TN9 2PN 

telephone: 01732 770880 
facsimile: 01732 771661 

email: enquiries @judd.kent.sch.uk 
website: www.judd.kent.sch.uk 

18th May 2017 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
INDIA EXCHANGE 2018 

Indian leg -  October/November 2018, English leg - June/June 2019 
 
As you may have heard from your son, we are now in the process of planning the next exchange trip to 
India. The trip is open to all boys who are currently in Years 9 and 10 and, by the end of this week, they will 
all have had a house assembly telling them about this fantastic opportunity. 
 
I will be holding a meeting for parents on Tuesday 23rd May at 7:00pm in the School Room for anyone who 
would like to hear more about it. If you will be attending, please can you complete the attached reply slip 
and return it to me via the Finance box in student reception by Monday 22nd so that I have an idea of the 
numbers. The meeting is aimed primarily at parents but your son is welcome to come with you. 
 
For anyone who is unable to attend but would like more information, please email Mrs Marriott in the 
Finance office after the meeting on vmarriott@judd.kent.sch.uk for a copy of the presentation. 
 
There are only twelve places available on the exchange and boys are invited to apply by letter to me, 
stating why they are interested and what ideas they have for fundraising towards the trip. Letters should be 
approximately one page of A4 in length and no more than two pages. Applications must be received by the 
end of Friday 9th June.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Renu Joshi 
 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

INDIA EXCHANGE 2018 
 

Name of student:  ……………………………  Yr:   ………… 
 
I will be attending the information meeting on Tuesday 22nd May and will be accompanied by   

…… others. 
 

Signed:  …………………………… 
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